
SUMMER SCHOOL AT BROCK HIGH SCHOOL AND ONLINE SUMMER SCHOOL 

 

Credit Recovery Summer at Brock High School will happen from July 2nd to July 

14th.  You will meet in the library from 8:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.  The most credits that a 

student can be recover are 2 credits.  We can’t recover credits in Art, French or Tech 

Education. You must provide your own transportation to and from Brock H.S.  

Students away for 3 days will be removed from the program. Proper behaviour and 

time on task are required.  There will be no extended bathroom breaks permitted. 

 If you need to drop the course, please use the link at the bottom of this page.  

 

For all other Summer School Courses, please check your school email for information 

regarding start dates and orientation. Your teacher will reach out to you through your 

school email.  

If you decide to drop this course, you must complete the drop from found on the link 

below. If you don’t drop the course, the grade will be on your transcript.  

 

WITHDRAW FROM A SUMMER SCHOOL COURSE 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=Jrm3b-
vtT02C6AwQ5Ee1cHdiV7p7eZRKt7bH7bLQca1UNU0zMEFaTjNDRzAzQVNFREdOUDIzQVVZUiQ
lQCN0PWcu&route=shorturl 


